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CESTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY
 OFFIOR OF THE DIRECTOR

April 18, 1957

25 YEAR RE-REVIEW

STAT

On behalf of Mre Dulles, mxy I scknovledge and
thank you for your letter of 12 April oconcerning the
grading of your position with Gensral Servioces Admini-
stration. I have referred your letter to our Director
of Persomnel and have asked him to discuss your position
and the work you do for us with personnel representatives
of General Services Administration. You may be sure that
we will do everything possible to give them all the facts
goncerning the duties you perfora for us.

Sincerely,

STAT | |
Assistant to the Director
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